
Dia dhaoibh go léir! We hope you all had a lovely Easter break filled with lots of fun, treats and 

Easter eggs.  We miss seeing you all in person and look forward to seeing you all again when it is 

safe to do so.  I’m sure you are all missing your friends and family, but we are very proud of how 

well children and adults alike are working together in these times.  

We have set out some work for you to do in your own time.  We understand that some days you 

may not be able to do as much work as other days.  Do your best and make time where you can to 

keep up with your learning.  It is important to get out in the fresh air as much as you can, and 

enjoy the sunshine that is to come hopefully.  Help out at home as much as you can and be kind, 

and a little patience goes a long way! 

The School Hub is a great resource on RTE and you can get additional materials on the RTE 

website also (rte.ie/learn).  They have been looking at heroes/heroines this week, why not think 

of someone you admire and do a little project on them, it can be someone famous or equally it 

can be someone in your family. You could write about their early life-where they went to school, 

their interests, why you admire them, draw a picture of them or if you have a photo use it.  Keep 

the project and bring it in to school to show us when you come back. 

Don’t forget the Active School Flag activities which have been posted on this site also, it will 

keep you fit and help our school to achieve our flag! 
  


